
Did you know your childcare provider could 
receive extra funding per year for your 
child’s early education?
They can use this funding for equipment, resources or 
making adjustments to their settings to support your child.

Speak to your childcare provider about the 
Disability Access Fund or visit readingfis.org

Is your child accessing their early years 
funding entitlement and receiving a 
Disability Living Allowance? 
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